
 
 

 

 Aurora United Church 
May 7 2023~11 am 

Church Office Hours  9 am ~ 12 pm (noon) Monday ~ Thursday 

   Aurora United Church Office   905-727-1935 x 21 ~ www.auroraunitedchurch.ca   
Annual License w/Podcasting, no. A-718074 for Mar 01, 2019 - Feb 28, 2020  

May 7th  to May 14— Easter 5 

Sun. May 7 
 

11 am Worship ~ Easter 5  
11:15 am —  Funday Sunday children's program  

Mon. May 8 7 pm — AUC Council  meeting~ Binions Hall 

 

          Tues. May 9 
3 pm -5 pm — EmBellished Rehearsal  ~ Binions Hall 
7pm—Affirming Committee ~ Ministers office  

Wed. May 10 

10:00 am — 2:00 pm —Aurora Community Café ~  St Andrews Presbyterian Church 
10:30 — Chartwell Park Place service  
5 pm — 6 pm — Welcome Table  ~  Trinity parking lot 
5:30 pm — 6:45 pm — Faith-A-Peal, Handbells ~  Binions Hall 
7 pm — 8:15 pm — Bellissimo, Handbells ~  Binions Hall 

Thurs. May 11 
11:30 am —1 pm — Martha’s Table ~ St. Andrew’s Presbyterian Church  
7pm - 8:30 pm  — Chancel Choir Rehearsal  ~ Sanctuary 

Sat. May  13 9:00 am — 10 am Rise & Shine Breakfast ~ Trinity Parking Lot\ 
10 am —2 pm — Booksale ~ Trinity Anglican Aurora 

 

Sun. May 14 

Cash card orders 

 

11 am Worship ~ Easter 6 — Christian Family Sunday 
11:15 am ~ Funday Sunday children's program 
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.. Contacting Our Church Staff by Phone 905-727-1935 or Email  

Rev. Lorraine Newton-Comar x 23  Minister of Worship & Pastoral Care  

Rev. Andy Comar x 22   Minister of Faith Formation & Pastoral Care   
Suzanne Whitehurst x 21  Secretary  
Trevor Gibbs x 24   Bookkeeper 
Margaret Heney x 26   Music Coordinator  
Lisa Kyriakides x 27    Handbell Choir Director   

lorraine@auroraunitedchurch.ca 
andy@auroraunitedchurch.ca  
info@auroraunitedchurch.ca 
bookkeeper@auroraunitedchurch.ca 
margaret@auroraunitedchurch.ca 
handbells@auroraunitedchurch.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 Funday Sunday -Children’s Program 
 

The Funday Sunday Children’s Program is for children from  
Grades 1-4. Children go downstairs to Binions Hall following  

the lighting of the orange candle.  
Children will return upstairs following the service.                                                         

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

We hope you  
will stay  
following  

Coffee Time After                        
Worship 

to greet friends, ~ old and new. 

He is also the author of the  
recent novel, Relics of a Saint: A  
Barbados Mystery. Trevor and his 
wife Rosemary moved to Aurora after 
many years in West Vancouver. You 
can reach him in the office on  
Mondays and Wednesdays  
at 905-727-1935 x.24 bookkeep-

er@auroraunitedchurch.ca 

If you would like to  
become a Full Member,  
you can do so by 
*Affirmation of Faith, 
**Reaffirmation of Faith, 
or Transfer of Membership 
from another  
congregation. If you have not  
done so already , please speak 
to Rev. Lorraine or Rev. Andy 
or call Suzanne at the AUC 
office for Transfer of Member-
ship and she will contact your 
former church.  

*Affirmation of Faith 
means you have not 
been confirmed as a 
Full Member in a  
congregation. 
 
**Reaffirmation of 
Faith means you have 
been confirmed as a 
Full Member in a  
congregation but are 
not able to transfer the 
membership to AUC 

On Sunday May 28 
(Pentecost), AUC will  
welcome new members  
to the congregation.  

The M&P Committee is  
happy to welcome, on  
behalf of the congregation, 
Trevor Gibbs as our new 
bookkeeper. Trevor’s  
professional career has been 
in the area of banking, as 
stock broker and venture  
capitalist.  

Message from M&P Committee 

Prayer Shawl Ministry 
 

Prayer Shawls are  
available after worship 

downstairs, outside  
Binion Hall. 

 
This ministry is all  

encompassing for anyone  
within and beyond the A.U.C.  

HEART OF CELT 
May 7th, 7 pm 

Celtic music featuring: 
Richmond Hill Chancel Choir 
Barry Peters, Music Director 

 

Richmond Hill United Church, 10201 Yonge St. 

Tickets: $25 at the door or from a choir member 

Please Consider Donating 

• Outer milk bag— from 3bags of milk 
• Empty Prescription Bill Bottles with lids 

 -no labels, or info blacked out. 
• Plastic tabs,—from bread bags, milk bags 

 -to melt down for 3D printing 
• Eye glasses and eye cases 
• Postage stamps—used, cut from envelop  with 

1/4” paper 
• Aluminum Pop Tabs 

See website for what each item supports 

Guests: Saskia Tomkins and Steafan Hannigan 
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